
NEW LOGO 
In 2023 we welcomed a new Logo 

which better visualizes what we 
stand for. The people we serve are 

our focus, and are at the foundation 
(the tree’s trunk) of everything we 

do. The multicoloured leaves repre-
sent an inclusive community where 

everybody belongs. 

The  Port Alberni Association for Community Living 
(PAACL) has been a registered non-profit society in-
corporated under the Society Act of BC, since 1957. 
PAACL has a long and highly respected reputation in 
the community for advocacy and service to people 
with developmental disabilities and their families. Our 
history reflects the significant contribution of individ-
uals, their families and friends, our employees, and 
other concerned citizens for 65 years. PAACL is ac-
credited by CARF, an independent accrediting body 
that assists us in enhancing the quality of our services 
and meeting internationally recognized organizational 
and program standards. 

OUR VALUES: 

PERSON-
CENTERED 

INCLUSIVE ACCESSIBLE 

SAFE &  
SUPPORTIVE 

RESPECTFUL COLLABORATIVE 

Find out more about PAACL at www.paacl.ca and follow us on 
Facebook and Instagram to stay up to date on news, events, 
stories, and photos throughout the month! 

http://www.paacl.ca

